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The greatest gifts are 
not wrapped in paper,  

but in Love.  

Wrapping up the year!  

As the year 2021 winds down, and the holidays approach, the sense of gratitude here in the CASA office is 
growing daily. As we wrap up a year which included the continuation of a pandemic and a record number 
of children being referred for services, a year which has given us pause for so many reasons now affords 
us a moment to say thank you. Thank you to our volunteer advocates and the individuals, organiza-
tions, foundations and businesses who continue to support the work we do on behalf of abused and  

neglected children here in York County. Your caring concern is a true gift. We are grateful.  
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Coffee with Elizabeth  

 

Iôve been done with my Christmas shopping since  
October. Yep, Iôm one of ñthose people.ò  But hear me 
out; Christmas and both my kidsô birthdays all fall 
within one month. If I were to wait to shop until the 
last minute, it would be a very expensive month. 
 

That said, as I looked at the overflowing tote of gifts 
for my girls this weekend, I couldnôt help but wonder 
what kind of uncertainty faces CASA kids this holiday 
season. They probably ask themselves, "Will I get any 
presents? Will I get to see my parents? Does  
Santa know how to get to my foster parentôs house?ò 
 

We often associate the holidays with warmth and joy 
and family. But for CASA children, the holidays  
often come as a reminder of how different their lives 
are from other children.  
 

As the holiday season approaches, please think of 
these children. Consider ways you can make their holidays brighter. Bringing warmth and joy back into their 
lives may be as simple as the donation of a warm stocking cap and a pair of mittens. As the year 2021 comes 
to a close letôs wrap it up in kindness.  

 

ñIt's not how much we give but how much love we put into giving.ò 
ˈ Mother Theresa  

 

 

 

Take a look and see what a busy year its 
been for us here at CASA for York County. 
Weôve been to the Nebraska State CASA 
Conference, held several trainings dealing 
with trauma and children, had a very fun 
and colorful run, hosted a garden tour, and 
treated kids at a haunted Holthus Center.  
Most importantly, we have  continued our 
work advocating for abused and neglected 
children here in York County.  

 


